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LaGrange Fire Department Responds to Structure Fire at 

127 Ashling Drive 
 

LaGrange, Ga. May 9, 2021 – The LaGrange Fire Department was 
dispatched on Saturday, May 8th at 1:12 p.m. to 124 Ashling Drive for 
the report of a structure fire.  
 
Crews arrived on the scene and advised smoke was coming from the C-
side, or the back of the structure. Crews then targeted the interior attic 
area. The fire was extinguish at 1:55 p.m.  
    
A roofing crew was working on the roof at the time of the fire and was 
using a heating tool.  
 
The cause of the fire was accidental in nature.  
 
No one was living at the residence at the time of the fire. 
 
Fire loss estimates are set at $15,000 to the structure. 
 
Media Contact: Deputy Chief Willie A. Bradfield, LaGrange Fire 
Department, wbradfield@lagrangega.org; Office (706) 883-2656. 
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